
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

National Fitness Day – Wednesday 24th September 

 

Next Wednesday is National Fitness Day – the UK’s biggest celebration of health and fitness! 

 

To mark the occasion, we are inviting ALL children to come to school dressed in their PE kits. Throughout the day, we 

will be organising a range of fun and active sessions to get everyone moving and engaged. 

 

Please remember the correct PE kit consists of: 

• Black or navy shorts, tracksuit bottoms, or leggings 

• Plain white t-shirt 

• Black trainers 

• School jumper to be worn over the PE kit 

 

We’re looking forward to a fun and energetic day for all! 

 

Rights Respecting 

 

Article-of-the-Week_Article-12 1.pptx 

Please see this week’s Article of the Week. 

We would love to hear about any activities you've done at home related to the article. Please feel free to share your 

experiences with school – we always enjoy seeing your learning in action! 

 

Year 6 Hate Crime Workshop 

 

Year 6 continued their Hate Crime workshops from Y5. 6JM & 6MD had their session this week and the children created 

placards ready for our Hate Crime exhibition. All parents are welcome to come and view the exhibition on Tuesday 

14th October in the 6MD classroom, from 3.15-3.45pm.  

 

 

https://newallgreenprimaryschool-my.sharepoint.com/:p:/g/personal/c_campbell_newallgreen_manchester_sch_uk/EZcK9tWETOBEozk0A0RDjwoBXxNWr-z5Z6TndmDOwR1bpg
https://newallgreenprimaryschool-my.sharepoint.com/:p:/g/personal/c_campbell_newallgreen_manchester_sch_uk/EZcK9tWETOBEozk0A0RDjwoBXxNWr-z5Z6TndmDOwR1bpg


 

Cross Country  

 

Our school children recently took part in an exciting cross-country event over two weeks, showcasing their 

determination, teamwork, and school spirit. 

 

Despite the rain on the first week and muddy terrain our pupils shown great resilience!  

 

With many achieving personal bests and a few even earning top positions. The day ended with proud smiles, tired legs, 

and a shared sense of achievement. 

 

 

 

 

Parent Meetings  

 

Message from Reception: 

 

We are delighted to share that our Reception classes have settled in well! The children are growing more confident as 

they explore our new environment, engaging enthusiastically with their peers and the learning opportunities available 

to them. We have undertaken the Department of Education Baseline Assessment, and our dedicated team is eager to 

conduct further assessments to help set achievable targets tailored to each child's development, including Wellcomm 

language assessments. 

 

As part of our commitment to broadening their learning experiences, the children have started their phonics journey. 

We are excited to inform families that phonics sound cards and QR codes will be sent home, providing an excellent 

opportunity for you to practise these essential skills together. 



 

In addition, we would like to inform you that Reception Physical Education sessions are held on Wednesdays for RRG 

children and Thursdays for RHP children, this term. Please ensure that your child comes dressed in their PE kit to fully 

enjoy their physical activities. Thank you for your continued support at home; it truly makes a difference in our 

children's educational journey. We look forward to fantastic year ahead in Reception! 

 

Message from Year 3 

Thank you to the parents who were able to join us for the Year 3 parent meeting this week. We appreciate that this 

might not have been possible for some of you, so we will put the information on to school spider for you to view in 

your own time. The main takeaways are that the teachers will meet your child at 8.40 to welcome them into school 

ready to start learning at 8.45. We have PE on Monday and Wednesday, when children can come to school in PE Kit. 

We ask you to listen to your child read at least 3 times a week and send their school planner daily. 

Thanks again, Mr Edwards and Miss Stocking. 

 

Message from Year 5 

Thank you to all the Year 5 parents and carers who joined us for our Parent morning - We hope you found it 

informative.  

Just as a brief run down for those who could not make it we covered the following: attendance, homework, breakfast 

and after school club, uniform, trips and the curriculum.  

If you were unable to attend and would like any further information please see Miss Hart (5KH) or your child's class 

teacher. 

As a team, we are all looking forward to our year 5 journey together.  

Thank you  

The Year 5 Team  

 

In addition to the above, we have 2 parent meetings remaining. Please note, this is an opportunity for you to meet 

with your child's teacher, to gather information and to learn more about the year ahead. 

   

Monday 22nd September  Year 1  

Tuesday 23rd September  Year 4  

  

The meetings will take place in the Key Stage 2 hall and will start at 9.00am. 

  

We hope that you will be able to attend the meeting and look forward to seeing you there. 

 

 

 

 

 



📚✨ Open Evening at MEA✨📚 

 

MEA came in to talk to the children about their open evening next week, with some previous pupils from Newall Green 

Primary School.  

  

🗓️ Thursday, 25th September ⏰ 4:00 PM - 7:00 PM 

  

Calling all Year 5 and 6 parents and carers! ���  � � �  � �  

  

Discover why MEA could be the perfect fit for your child's future. 

  

 

 

Year 6 Residential – Deposit Reminder 

 

A reminder that the £30 deposit for the Year 6 Residential is due by Tuesday 30th September via School Spider. 

Thank you to those who have already made the payment. 

 

Year 5 to Ordsall Hall Trip – Payment Reminder 

 

A reminder that the £19 fee for the Year 5 trip is also due by Friday 3rd October via School Spider. 

Thank you to those who have already made the payment. 

 



 

🌟 Support Kara and Her Children in the Shine Night Walk Manchester 10k! 🌟 

 

One of our parents, Kara, along with two of her children, will be taking part in the Shine Night Walk Manchester 10k 

on Friday 10th October 2025 — all to raise vital funds for Cancer Research UK. 

 

They’re walking to support life-saving research, particularly into pancreatic cancer, and they need your help. 

 

With your support, Cancer Research UK's dedicated scientists can continue their 

groundbreaking work — finding better ways to prevent, detect, and treat pancreatic 

cancer. Every single donation, no matter how small, makes a real difference. 

 

👉 Donate here: https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/karas-giving-page-259 

 

Let’s help Kara and her children smash their fundraising goal and shine bright for a cause 

that touches so many lives. 💙💪 

 

 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

 

https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/karas-giving-page-259


 

 

Acorn Stay & Play – Reminder 

All Acorn RP parents/carers are welcome to join us for a 'Stay and Play' on Tuesday 23rd September at 9-9.30am. You 

will have the opportunity to look round our new classroom, play with your child and speak to the staff. 

 

Mr Wilson’s Class Stay and Play – Reminder 

The parents/carers of Mr Wilson’s Class are welcome to join us for a 'Stay and Play' on Wednesday 24th September 

at 9-10.00am. You will have the opportunity to look round our new classroom, play with your child and speak to the 

staff. 

 

Attendance 

 

A continued improvement in whole school attendance again at just under 95% for the week so well done to everyone 

for your commitment to your children’s education.  

A massive well done to the following classes for a fantastic effort this week winning the weekly attendance award for 

their phase: 

2BC: 98.9% 

4DC: 99.2% 

6MD: 98.2% 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

Sarah Rudd 
Executive Headteacher 


